
 

 

Swimming Gala 

Dear Parents, 

The FS1 swimming gala will take place on Monday 1st May at 11am until 1pm. All 

parents are welcome to come and watch the event.  

Please remember to bring swimming costumes or swim shorts, swimming hat, 

goggles, towel and flip-flops. The children will be walking to the pool area 

dressed in their swim clothes, therefore it is important that you remember to 

pack flip flops. For ease of dressing all children to come to school dressed in 

their PE kit. Please ensure all items are clearly labelled including their swim bag 

and towel. 

On this day the children are only required to bring in their snack and water 

bottle. As soon as the gala is finished and your child has been dressed by a 

member of our team the children will be allowed to go home. Please inform your 

child’s teacher or CA before you take them home. 

Regards 

Foundation Stage 1 Team 

 


